
From: Robert Fojtik  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 3:42 PM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Celia Meza 

Subject: Attended event - ethics notification 

 
Steve, 
 
As we discussed, I attended the “PAVING A PATH TO THE FUTURE PROGRAM: A NIGHT SUPPORTING 
CHICAGO MINORITY SMALL BUSINESS OWNERS” event on the evening of August 15, 2019 at the 
Radisson Blu.  
 
Deputy Mayor Samir Mayekar was invited in his official capacity by one of the organizers of the event, 
Bob Clark of Clayco. I attended in his place in furtherance of the City’s interests in supporting businesses 
that invest in communities.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Rob Fojtik 
 
Robert Fojtik, Senior Advisor 
Office of the Mayor, City of Chicago 
 


